
As the Holiday Season is upon us,  
we find ourselves reflecting on the past year.   

The ultimate measure of our work comes  
from the success of our students.   

We thank  you for your continued support. 
 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a 
New Year filled with Peace and Prosperity! 

Judith L. Rhoads, Ed.D.  
President  
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MCC Awarded Rural Development Grant Funds 
 

USDA ï Rural Development State Director Tom Fern was in Madisonville on October 30 to announce economic development grant 

funds for MCC.   The college has been awarded $49,500 to purchase mobile instructional equipment that will allow faculty mem-

bers to deliver training on-site at the studentsô workplace. The training will offer skills that promote entrepreneurship in a wide vari-

ety of industry sectors.  The funding was made available through USDAôs Rural Business Opportunity Grant (RBOG) program. The 

primary objective of the RBOG program is to promote sustainable eco-

nomic development in rural communities with exceptional needs. 

Grants are awarded on a competitive basis.  
 

ñThis award to Madisonville Community College illustrates the im-

portant impact that economic development assistance can have on 

small towns and rural communities,ò Fern said. ñUSDA is committed 

to helping small, rural businesses grow and providing the technical 

support needed to create jobs.ò 
 

Pictured are (l-r):  Craig Dixon, MCC Grants, Planning and Effectiveness; 

Jerry Cloyd, Area Director ï USDA-RD; Chet Cunningham, MCC Social Sci-

ences Division Chair; Dr. Judith L. Rhoads, MCC President; Thomas G. Fern, 

State Director ï USDA-RD; Dr. Deborah Cox, MCC Chief Academic Officer; 

Joe Geffert, Specialist ï USDA-RD.   

 

2012 MCC Heart Walk Raises $7,500 
 

The 4th annual MCC Heart Walk was held on November 10 on the MCC Health 

Sciences Campus.  Dr. Wayne Lipson, cardiothoracic surgeon with Baptist Health 

Madisonville, and MCC President Dr. Judy Rhoads kicked off the event.  Activities 

included the 2nd annual 5k run, distribution of heart healthy information, a silent 

auction, and numerous activities 

for children.  Thanks to the efforts 

of all those who contributed to 

fundraisers prior to and on the day 

of the Heart Walk, the 2012 MCC 

Heart Walk donation to the Amer-

ican Heart Association was 

$7,500.   Pictured are (l-r): Dennis 

Hamm, AHA area representative, Ava 

Cook, Brooke Edens, Kay Hawkins, 

Sara Jane Jones, Ali Townsend, and 

Stephanie Cotton. 

Todd Promotes  

Innovative Thinking 
 

Dr. Lee Trover 

Todd, former Uni-

versity of Kentucky 

President, shared 

his vision of inno-

vation and entre-

preneurship with 

students at Muhlen-

berg County High 

School and Hop-

kins County Cen-

tral High School 

during his visit on 

November 5.  He also had the opportunity 

to meet with MCC faculty and staff to 

promote the STEM (Science, Technology, 

Engineering, and Mathematics) program 

in hopes of filling the gaps in education 

by encouraging students of all ages to 

think outside the box.   

MCC Receives KY CPE Grant 
 

The Kentucky Council on Postsecondary Education (CPE) has awarded MCC $3,736 

to increase persistence and graduation for ñnear-completersò (students who have 

accumulated at least 75% of the credit hours needed for degree completion).  Strate-

gies to recover and re-enroll students who have already left college without complet-

ing a credential include utilizing a phone bank to contact ñnear-completersò and ad-

ministering/evaluating career interest inventories so students can better align their 

interests and aptitudes with the correct academic program. 
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Local Benefactors Honored 
 

MCC was pleased to honor the Muhlenberg County Fiscal Court and Herb and 

Anne Pritchett of Madisonville/Henderson as benefactors for recognition from 

the Kentucky Community & Technical College System for 2012.  These special 

friends joined approximately 32 other KCTCS benefactors at the annual Presi-

dentôs Benefactors Gala on Saturday, October 27th at the Louisville Marriott 

Hotel.  Over 600 individuals from across the state were in attendance.  The gala 

is hosted by KCTCS President Dr. Michael B. McCall and members of the 

KCTCS Foundation. 
 

In selecting both the Fiscal Court and the Pritchetts for the Benefactors Award, 

Dr. Rhoads stated that ñHerb and Anne have been involved with advocacy for 

and support of the Glema Mahr Center for the Arts for two decades.  Herb (who 

is long-time owner/operator of Pritchett & Associates of Madisonville, Newburg 

and Clarksville) was active even before that with the local Community Improve-

ment Foundation.  They have also been extraordinarily generous financially 

through both the Centerôs sponsorship program and through proactive estate 

planning that will address long-term financial concerns associated with local arts 

programming.  Likewise, the Muhlenberg County Fiscal Court has been a major 

player in the 15-year development of our Muhlenberg County Campus.  Today, the P.A. and Pauline Shaver Education Center serves 

approximately 700 credit students each semester; our partnership with Muhlenberg County cities and on-going work with the Court 

have made that Campus the success it is today.  Judge Newman and individual members of the Court have also shown consistent sup-

port for our Schools Counts program in Muhlenberg County.ò 
 

Other private supporters that MCC has publically honored over the past seven years include Madisonvilleôs American Legion Post #6, 

Chester and Jennifer Thomas of Slaughters, Farmers Bank of Marion, Autoliv North America, First Kentucky Bank of Greenville & 

Central City, (the late) Mrs. Glema Mahr of Madisonville, US Bank of Madisonville, Ms. Peggy Williams of Greenville, Mrs. Betty 

Trover of Madisonville, the Hopkins County Fiscal Court, the Madisonville Rotary Club, Dennis and Brenda Kirtley of Central City, 

the late Dr. Bret and Carolyn Wittmer of Madisonville, and the Hopkins County Tourist and Convention Commission.  In 2011, Judge 

Bill and Dorothy Paxton of Central City and (the late) Jim and Bonita Hatfield of Marion were honored.  
 

Since 1989 MCC advancement efforts have raised over $26 million for educational endeavors, and the college has an endowment and 

trust base of $10 million, including $5.2 million in permanent scholarship accounts, $2 million designated for arts programming and 

$1.3 million designated to program endowments that support the Muhlenberg County Campus.  The Advancement Office also recent-

ly announced establishment of three endowed professorship programs that support the collegeôs Health Sciences Campus and employ-

ee professional development opportunities. 

Stanley Lewis Cultural Diversity Writing Contest 
 

The Stanley Lewis Cultural Diversity Writing Contest is now open for submissions from elemen-

tary, middle, and high school students in our community, MCC students, and other community 

members. Entries are due by February 4, 2013.  Sponsored by MCC, the Stanley Lewis Cultural 

Diversity Writing Contest is an annual event to honor Mr. Lewis, MCC's first African American 

faculty member. Mr. Lewis was dedicated to meeting the needs of every student and provided gen-

uine kindness, concern, and the best possible service for over 28 years. He was an active member 

and Trustee at Eastview Baptist Church in Madisonville. It is hoped that the contest will encourage 

students and the community to consider multiculturalism and diversity. Contest submissions can 

be poems, essays, short stories, or any combination. 

Prizes are provided by Eastview Baptist Church and the F. O. & Ernestine Baker Diversity En-

dowment. Prizes are: 1st place - $500; 2nd place - $150; 3rd place - $50. A $50 Elementary/

Middle School Award will be given to the best submission from a public, private, or home 

schooled student. 

For more information, contact Cherry Berges (270.824.8677; cherry.berges@kctcs.edu) or Patricia 

Jewell (270.824.8676, patricia.jewell@kctcs.edu).  Contest information is also posted on MCCôs 

website at www.madisonville.kctcs.edu/News. 
Stanley E. Lewis 
1947 - 2001 

Pictured (l-r): Herb & Anne Pritchett, Dr. Judy & Senator Jerry 

Rhoads, Muhlenberg Co. Judge Executive Rick Newman 
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A new support program for first-time, 

full-time minority students will be of-

fered in the spring 2013 semester.  The 

RISE (Retain, Integrate, Support, Edu-

cate) student success program is geared 

toward reassuring first-time, full-time 

minority student success by helping 

students through their college experienc-

es in addition to providing additional 

resources.  

 

RISE program benefits for participants 

are: 

¶ Receive a free student mentor to 

help them navigate through college. 

¶ Develop a sense of belonging with-

in the college. 

¶ Increase curricular and co-curricular 

collaborative interactions with other    

        students, faculty and staff. 

¶ Improve knowledge and skills relat-

ed to career opportunities.  

¶ Improve critical thinking and col-

laborative problem solving skills. 

¶ Experience a higher level of satis-

faction with their college experi-

ence.  

 

For additional information about the 

RISE program, contact Silas Matchem, 

Sr.  (silas.matchem@kctcs.edu. 

MCC is pleased to announce that our 

United Way campaign goal of 

$10,000 was exceeded!   
 

Thanks to everyoneôs generosity, the 

final tally was $10,352.50. 

International Flag Day 
 

MCCôs International Flag Day event was held on November 14 in the Student 

Center of the John H. Gray Building.  MCC History Instructor, Dr. Robin West, 

gave a history of the U S flag and Dr. Sara Adams, Associate Professor Music, led 

everyone in the national anthem.  Flags added this year were: 

¶ South Africa donated by JôNora Anderson 

¶ Guatemala donated by Brooke Archila 

¶ Papua New Guinea donated by Cherry Berges 

¶ Samoa donated by James Bowles 

¶ Ecuador donated by Jeremy Fothergill 

¶ Venezuela donated by Patricia Fouse 

¶ Afghanistan donated by Melissa Head 

¶ Costa Rica donated by Dianne Jernigan 

¶ Nigeria donated by Octavia Lawrence 

¶ Romania donated by Chelsea Lussier 

¶ Bahamas donated by Vicki Morris 

¶ Northern Ireland donated by Brianna Pantano 

¶ Colombia donated by Martha Phelps 

¶ Bhutan donated by Aseem Talukdar 

¶ Kuwait donated by Vincent Wilson 

mailto:silas.matchem@kctcs.edu

